
Getting ready for the 
National Weekend of Invitation

Our church is joining in to personally invite our friends, family and neighbours       
to ‘be our guest’ next June.

Of course, our church is good at being ‘welcoming’. But, if we are honest, 
not as good as we could be at ‘inviting’. And we want to be ready to give it our best.

That’s the reason for:


